Public Hearing — February 8, 2023
Amending 2021-2022 Budget
Fairview Senior Center

PUBLIC HEARING 7:00 p.m.

Mayor Brian Bieber called the hearing to order. All Present. Attorney Kaitlin DeCrescente via virtual meeting.

Pledge

The public hearing was held to receive public comments for or against any part of the proposed
amendments to the 2021-2022 budget.

The amendment is for the over expenditure of Fund 7120-Firemen’s Disability. The Town of Fairview
had sufficient cash revenues to cover the cost of the increased payment to the Firemen’s Retirement.

The overage was due to the increased amount received from extreme past due property taxes being paid
and increasing the amount levied to the fund. The Town of Fairview must expend all revenue brought into this
fund at end of fiscal year. The overage amount was $116.69.

No public in attendance.

Mayor Bieber left the hearing open but went on to open the regular meeting to move forward. If someone does
come in, the regular meeting will be paused to continue with the hearing.

No public representation so therefore no public input.

Mayor Bieber closed the hearing at approximately 7:15 p.m.

Norma F. Carlson, Clerk





